SRX SERVICE UPDATE - M/V
SANTA ISABEL V.234S/235N -
PORT ELIZABETH CALL AND
CAPE TOWN OMISSION

EUA Advisory
Jan 15, 2024

Dear Valued ONE Customer,

Please be advised due to ongoing operational delays in South Africa, M/V
Santa Isabel

v.234S/235N will omit her Cape Town call and call Port Elizabeth [PECT]
instead to cover

refrigerated cargo demand on 18th January 2024.

Cape Town import cargo will be discharged in Durban and connect to M/V
Santa Rita
v235S.

Cargo originally planned for M/V Santa Isabel v.235N in Cape Town will be
transferred to
M/V Santa Rita v.235N.

Santa Isabel v.235N
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Durkan
Port Elizabeth
Rotterdam
London Gatewvay
Bremerhawen
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10:00 Sat13-Jan-24
22:00 Wed 17-Jan-24
O7:00 Sun 4-Feb-24
02:00 Wed 7-Feb-24
18:00 Fri 09-Feb-24
02:00 Fri 16-Feb-24

08:00 Sat1/-Feb-24

10:00 Wed 17-Jan-24
22:00 Fri19-Jan-24
19:00 Mon 5-Feb-24
22:00 Wed 7-Feb-24
C0:01 Sun M-Feb-24
Q0:30 Sat 17-Feb-24

14:00 Sat1/7-Feb-24



https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your local sales office.

Contact details
can be found on our website https://www.one-line.com/.

Sincerely,
ONE Global Liner Management Division


https://www.one-line.com/

